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REF ID:A38754

310 Second Street, S.E.

Washington 3, D. C.
29 October 1956

Dr. S, Kullback
Executive Secretary
NSA Scientific Advisory Board
National Security Agency
Washington 25, D. C.
Dear Dr. Kullback:
Receipt of your letter of 23 October 1956 is
acknowledged.
I expect to attend the two-day meeting on

13 and 14 December 1956.

Sincerely,

WILLIAM F. FRIEDMAN
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